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Welcome to our first Braunstone 
Community Primary School Newsletter! 

Our newsletter will be issued every 2 weeks and will 
help us share everything that is happening in school.  

We will remind you about any important dates, share 
the children’s learning and communicate any news. 

This week’s newsletter will inform you of staffing and 
who you can talk to if you need any help and support. 

A huge thank you for all your 
contributions for Children in 

Need. We raised a fantastic £274! 
Thank you! 

Leaders at Discovery Schools 
Trust are offering parents a 
number of helpful live 
webcasts during the year to give information about 
the work of the trust and our schools.  
 
This Term’s webcast is on: 
Weds 16th Dec 2020 at 7pm  
How children learn and how you can help. 
(David Briggs and Emma Turner)  
 
A link to the event will be emailed and text out by 
the office before the event.  
Don’t forget to tune in! 

3/4 Phase Lead/ 

Maths lead/SLT: 

Mrs Mukiza 

COVID Reminder 

It is very important that you contact us immediately on 

0116 2858130 (between the hours of 8am-4pm) or 

email covid@dsatbraunstone.org (outside of office 

hours) if anyone in your household has symptoms or 

has tested positive for COVID-19.  



Attendance  
Every day your child spends in school really 
matters. These are the attendance figures  
for last week w/c  16th December 
FS1—80.2% 
RMW—95.5%  FS winner         

RSH—94.9% 

1MJ—96.2% 

1UY—97.2% 

2JH—97.9% 

2JP—98.4% KS1 winner         

2RL/LD—97.8% 

3SW—94% 

3DF—94% 

4HD—93.4% 

4BM—94.5% Lower KS2 winner         

5EP—92.6% 

5RA/AP—93.7% 

6LF—96.1% Upper KS2 winner         

6DS—95.1% 

6MS—93.5% 
Well done to our winners! We look forward 

to seeing you all in every day and on time. 

 

Class emails  

F1 Mrs McAtee — nursery@dsatbraunstone.org 

R/MW Mr Ward – rmw@dsatbraunstone.org 

R/SH Miss Higgs – rsh@dsatbraunstone.org 

1/UY Miss Yusuf—1uy@dsatbraunstone.org 

1/MJ Miss Jeffery – 1mj@dsatbraunstone.org 

2/JP Ms Porter — 2jp@dsatbraunstone.org 

2/RL/LD Mrs Dhillon/Miss Loseby –   

2rlld@dsatbraunstone.org 

3/DF Miss Fuller — 3df@dsatbraunstone.org 

3/SW Mrs Wallis – 3sw@dsatbraunstone.org 

4/HD Mr Durham  4hd@dsatbraunstone.org 

4/BM Mrs Mukiza — 4bm@dsatbraunstone.org 

5/RA/AP  Mrs Abdul Reman/Mrs Patel – 

5raap@dsatbraunstone.org 

5/EP Miss Patel – 5ep@dsatbraunstone.org 

6/LF Miss Findley – 6lf@dsatbraunstone.org 

6/MS Miss Shaw – 6ms@dsatbraunstone.org 

6/DS Mr Swift— 6ds@dsatbraunstone.org 

Hello from our Advisory Board … 

Over the next few newsletters we wanted to introduce ourselves as members of the Advisory Board at 
Braunstone Community Primary School. Our school Advisory Board currently has seven people from a range 
backgrounds, all of whom volunteer their time and expertise to support the school. 
  
The Advisory Board play a role in helping develop the school and ensuring that it meets the needs of the 
children. We act as a ‘critical friend’ for the school by supporting, providing advice and challenging in a con-
structive way. The Advisory Board consists of parents, staff and members of the community. Over the next 
few months we hope to tell you more about our role and how we are helping the school to move forward. 

 
Lauren Charlton  

I am the Chair of BCPS’s Advisory Board. I started  as a parent governor at my children’s 
school and then became a Trustee of a local Multi-Academy Trust soon after. I have been 
on the Advisory Board here at BCPS for two years, taking over as Chair a year ago. 
I have worked in education for nearly 10 years and currently work with children who are 
not able to access mainstream education as a result of exclusion or additional learning 
needs. I am passionate about supporting every child and young person to persevere and 
succeed, which mirror the values here at BCPS. 
 As an advisory board we support the school in providing the best possible outcomes for our children and I 
am proud to work alongside such an incredible leadership team as well as the other board members to en-
sure all our children at BCPS have access to a high quality education. 



Online Learning is becoming more and more important especially with some year 
groups and children currently working at home. 

Please make sure you and your child are familiar with the online platforms they 
should be using : 

Foundation Stage  - Tapestry  

Year 1 and 2— Tapestry, Numbots, Reading Planet  

Year 3 and 4—Century, Microsoft Teams, Reading Planet, Times Table Rock Stars   

Year 5 and 6—Century, Microsoft Teams, Times Table Rock Stars   

To access any of these, follow this link to the school website: https://braunstone.leicester.sch.uk/ 

You will see the home screen below which has all the links for you to click on. 

  

 

 

https://braunstone.leicester.sch.uk/

